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STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY
15 W Yakima Ave, Ste 200 •Yakima, WA 98902-3452 • (509) .575-2490

November 25, 2013

Mr. Steve King, Executive Director and Secretary ~,
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PO Box 47250 ~ '—
Olympia, WA 98504 ~ ~ ~?,~ ~ ~

A.~._.~ ~ ..w a, ~ .~
Re: Benton County Plan submission Docket No. TG-132106 d ~ ~ '~
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Greetings,

It has come to our attention that Benton County submitted the Preliminary Draft 2013
Benton County Comprehensive Solid Waste Management Plan without including their
projected 20-year WLTTC Cost Assessment. In doing so, they submitted a plan package
that is incomplete. The Department of Ecology would like to request this plan be
withdrawn until the county can complete the required financial information.

Should you have any questions or if I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate
to contact me at (509) 575-2782 or trent.hurlbut@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

rent Hurl ut
Central Regional Office
Department of Ecology
Waste 2 Resources
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